
George Dempsie 
 
As a citizen of Pennsylvania, I am writing to the Delaware River Basin Commission to encourage
you to ban fracking in your watershed. It is alarming to think of the repercussions when (and I don't
say "if" because I know it happens) the wastewater gets into a watershed. We cannot be cavalier
about the clean water that we have in our country. It is a resource that has limits and when we end
up with no clean water, we cannot survive as a species. Please BAN fracking in your watershed.

Sincerely,
George Dempsie
Board Member, PA Interfaith Power and Light
 


